
CITY OF ISLE 

PLANNING COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF MEETING & 

PUBLIC HEARINGS: 

Notice is hereby given that the 
following meeting and public hear-
ings will be held by the Planning 
Commission in the Council Cham-
bers of City Hall, 285 Second Ave 
South, Isle, Minnesota at 5:00 p.m. 
on Monday June 1, 2020 to consid-
er the following requests:

1. Request V- 2020-1 and PP-
2020-1 by MRM Investments, 
LLC, to obtain a variance to erect 
a structure and reduce the front 
and rear setbacks from the code 
requirements on lots 5&6 (original-
ly lot 3 of Maplewood Manor) 2. A 
replatting for a common interest 
community preliminary plat in the 
R-3 zone for properties located 
with no assigned address on Ma-
plewood Ct. Parcels 20-566-0010, 
20-566-0020, 20-566-0030. Re-
platting of original plat lots 1-3 of 
Maplewood Manor subdivision. 
Sect-11 Twp-42 Range-25.

The project file is available for 
public inspection at City Hall, Mon-
day – Friday 8:00 am – 4:30 pm. A 
staff report for the projects will be 
available around one week prior to 
the meeting. Interested parties may 
file written comments by sending 
to city hall at PO Box 427, Isle MN 
56342 or questions and comments 
can by e-mailed or called in to the 
city clerks office prior to 12:00 PM 
the day of the public hearing. 
Jamie Hubbell, MCMC
City Clerk/Treasurer
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